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Abstract

This document contains the meeting minutes of the 2010-11-25 teleconference of the IEEE 802.11s Task Group.
Minutes of the IEEE 802.11s Task Group teleconference 

Teleconference time: 2010-11-25T16:00+01:00 (2010-11-25, 10:00 am ET)

Attendees present:

· Dee Denteneer (Philips)

· Kazuyuki Sakoda (Sony)
· Michael Bahr (Siemens)
· Dan Harkins (Aruba)
The Chairman Dee Denteneer (Philips) calls the meeting to order at 2010-11-25T16:08+01:00. The Chairman reminds all present to state their name and affiliation before they speak.

The Chairman calls for potential essential patents. No one responds to the call (2010-11-04T15:19+01:00) and no claims are brought forward.

The Chairman discusses the agenda of this call. Since no other topics are brought forward to the agenda the teleconference’s agenda is unanimously approved.

Kazuyuki Sakoda explains the current status: Draft 7.03 is on the server and reflects most of the resolutions adopted so far. Adopted resolutions are in 11-10/1238r6. Kazuyuki suggests to re-open CIDs 17, 42 and 301 that ask for clause renumbering to adjust to REVmb Draft 6.0. Dee adds that in a discussion during the closing plenary in Dallas, it was decided by the WG Chair to devote e.g. the editors’ meeting to reconsider (and possibly change) the current ordering of the amendments. After this meeting, we will be in a much better position to judge on what version of the base standard to use as base for 11s. Dee stresses once more that good progress in the coming ad hoc meeting will put us in a position to steer the decision in a favourable direction.
Based on document 11-10/1366r1, the choice of the DTIM interval was discussed in relation with the MCCAOP reservation mechanism. Michael refers back to the comments on Draft 5.0, that caused the current mechanism to be inserted into the Draft. His current view is that it
· Is maybe not so bad to have an offset that is too short to cover the complete DTIM interval, although making the offset relative to the DTIM interval might also work.

· The current shall for the DTIM intervals of size 2^n is too strong, and that it better be replaced by a “should”. This would provide more freedom in specific installation.
Kazuyuki reviewed Document 11-10/1402r0. It proposes a reverse link metric request flag field and needs just one frame type. There are currently no strong vies on this proposal, except that the Flag could be signaled in a bit rather than a Byte, leaving the other bits reserved.
Other work in progress was discussed, and the assignments were revisited. Michael is working on congestion control comments amd the MCCA DTIM comments. Kaz will be working to bring text on the proxy-mesh gate CIDs to the discussion in Munich. Dee is working on some of the editorial comments, in order to have some proposal text ready for Munich, and to have non-controversial items as much as possible eliminated. The RFI comments resolution is still lagging somewhat. CIDs 32 and 90 are identified as key questions to be resolved for further progress to be made. Dee will initiate an e-mail discussion on these CIDs to develop some initial common views.
The Chairman asks for further discussions. No other items for discussion were brought forward.

The Chairman adjournes the meeting at 2010-11-04T15:48+01:00.









Submission
page 1
Dee Denteneer, Philips

